
September 11, 2020

Good Afternoon Family and Friends!

This week we continued to plan our Covid strategic plan should Covid enter our Home.  
Thank you to everyone who responded to the email sent last week in  regards to taking your 
loved one home.  If you have not responded to the email last week please do so as this will 
assist us in our planning.

A friendly reminder that designated indoor visits are in Elder suites only.  Family /visitors are 
not allowed to walk in the Home with their loved one to another area of the Home to visit.   
You may take your Elder outside for a walk thru the front doors only. 

Again this week we noted some family/visitors not following the personal protective equipment
requirements- removing masks or wearing them inappropriately when visiting with their loved 
one in our Home.  This is not acceptable and will not be tolerated in our Home.  Anyone in 
violation of our practices will receive a verbal warning and if repeated will receive a letter.  The
letter will outline the restrictions that have been placed on your visitation.  Public health has 
made it very clear that visiting any health care facility  requires a mask be worn at all times.  It 
is upmost importance that we keep our Elder’s, staff and visitors safe. 

I am happy to announce that Father Greg will commence mass in our Home effective 
September 25, 2020- mass will occur every 4th Friday.  Father Greg will follow all screening 
and personal protective equipment requirements when in the Home.  There will be no 
communion.

Thank you to everyone who offer suggestions on how our Home can improve our processes.  
Each one of your suggestions/comments are reviewed and discussed with the appropriate 
team members.  Our Home is committed to providing excellence in care of your loved one.  
We welcome your feedback and encourage you to continue to work along side our team.  We 
are all in this together! 

That is all for the updates this week.  I wish you a happy and safe weekend!

Kristen Maneluk RN.
Director of Care


